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EPLO Director meets with the Ambassador of the Republic of Moldova
in the Hellenic Republic

Τhe Director of the European Public Law Organization (EPLO) Professor Spyridon Flogaitis visited the
Embassy of the Republic of Moldova on Friday, February 8, 2019 and met with H.E. the Ambassador of
the Republic of Moldova to the Hellenic Republic, Mr. Anatol Vangheli, to whom he presented the EPLO
activities .
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